
Foster & Adoptive Parent Advocacy Center
508 Kennedy Street, NW | Rm. 303 |Washington, DC 20011

Phone: (202) 269-9441 | Fax: (202) 269-9451 | www.dcfapac.org

July 3, 2023

Dear potential partner,

We know we’re early, but Christmas is only 6 months away, and we heard Santa will be coming to
town! As you might know, here at the Foster and Adoptive Parent Advocacy Center in Washington,
DC, we collect Christmas gifts for children in foster care. We distribute the gifts during our Chrismas
for Kids in Foster Care event for several hundred children who have been separated from their
siblings. During this heartfelt reunification event, every child who attends receives a gift and enjoys
reconnecting with siblings and family. Children enjoy fun activities, games, and a great meal. We
collect about 200 new gifts each year, and last year, thanks to amazing partners we collected a record
of 314 gifts for children and their siblings!

This event is only possible because of general donors and corporate partners who contribute and
volunteer! We invite you to partner with us for this heartwarming event this year on December 9,
2023. Here is how you can partner with us:

Host an Employee Fundraising Campaign
Encourage your employees to donate dollars through our website at
www.dcfapac.org/christmas or on your donation platform. The corporate partners with
the highest dollar donation amount or the largest number of donors will receive our
Corporate Partner of the Year Award. All donations are tax-deductible.

Group Volunteer
Encourage your employees to volunteer as a group and wear your corporate shirts! We
recruit up to 30 volunteers to stage the event and wrap presents the morning of the
event. Volunteering begins at 9am and ends at 2pm. Lunch and refreshments will be
provided. This is a great picture opportunity!

Other Ideas

We are open to hearing your ideas for partnering with us.

More details are included in subsequent pages. To partner with us or if you have any questions, please
email najibah@dcfapac.org. Thank you for considering supporting Christmas for Kids in Foster Care!

Najiba Hlemi
Executive Director
Najibah@dcfapac.org

FAPAC is a 501C3 nonprofit organization. Your donation is tax-deductible as applicable by law.

http://www.dcfapac.org/christmas
mailto:najibah@dcfapac.org
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Help make 
the holidays 
extra special 
for youth in 
foster care
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Each year we host a holiday event for several hundred children and families in 
foster care who have been separated from their siblings. During this heartfelt 
reuni!cation event, every child who attends receives a gi" and enjoys reconnecting 
with siblings through fun activities, games, and a great meal. Please support our 
e#orts to bring families together by making a donation to help us reach our goal 
of 300 gi"s and $30,000. Contact us at info@dcfapac.org for more information. 
FAPAC is a 501C3 charity organization, all donations are tax-deductible. 

ABOUT THE EVENT

Donations can be made by credit card online at www.dcfapac.org/christmas, by 
CashApp $DCFAPAC, or by mailing a check to the FAPAC at 508 Kennedy St. 
NW, Suite 303, Washington, DC 20011. Info@dcfapac.org for questions.

FOSTER AND ADOPTIVE PARENT ADVOCACY CENTER

DONATE

GIFT FOR 1 CHILD $30 GIFTS FOR ENTIRE 
FAMILY $150
RUDOLF 
SPONSOR $1,000$500ELF 

SPONSOR

SANTA 
SPONSOR $2,500 NORTH POLE 

SPONSOR $5,000

VOLUNTEER
Individuals and groups are invited to volunteer during the event. Volunteers will 
assist between 9am to 2pm to help setup the space, wrap gi"s, assist children 
with decorating activities, and help them !nd their gi"s under the christmas tree. 
Event occurs in Washington, DC with ample parking.

To donate or volunteer, visit
www.dcfapac.org/christmas
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